Shobnall Primary School



5th October 2016

Dear Parents

Harvest Appeal 2016 in support of Burton Y.M.C.A.

Next week we will be celebrating Harvest Time, which is a special time of year when we think about people in the world who are less fortunate than ourselves.

Our Harvest Appeal this year is in support of the local **Y.M.C.A.** Each month more than 100 local people in crisis turn to them for emergency food. Your donations will help feed needy families and stop children going hungry.

In connection with this, we are asking the children this year to bring in **breakfast cereals or tinned food e.g. soup, vegetables, fruit, meat, fish or dried food e.g. pasta, rice, noodles or coffee, tea bags, sugar for drinks.** Your donations will be collected by the local Y.M.C.A. and distributed to those that need it most in our local area. Please go to http://www.burtonymca.org/donate-to-burton-swadlincote-ymca-foodbank#101 for more information.

The children are asked to bring their **donations of tinned or dried food** to school **on the morning of Thursday 13**th **October 2016**. We will then ask the children to place their food on the stage in the school hall so that they can actually see how much food has been kindly donated.

This support from both pupils and parents is vitally important and we would like to extend our grateful thanks for your generous and continued support.

Caring about others is still an important part of the curriculum that matters.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Cruise Headteacher











